Eternal Life Ministries
“In hope of eternal life, which God, that cannot lie,
Promised before the world began”
Titus 1:2

NEWSLETTER FOR MAY 2016 
Hello World Changers, It has definitely been a time of change here at the ministry this month.
After my family and I had been in North Carolina for almost 30 years, we have been relocated to Inwood, West VA. Our ministry is now located in Berkley County, which is the center of the highest Heroin death rate in the state of WV. Our mission is still the same, reach the lost with the Gospel of Jesus Christ and Love the people just where they are.
We did our last outreach downtown Raleigh, NC (for now) this past month and everyone on the team was recalling how many lives we had touched over the years. I do not have the number of people that were saved in Raleigh alone. 
God has begun to open doors for us in our new location to continue doing our Street Ministry.
 We will be having a Community Dinner at 6 PM On the first Friday of every month. The Clothes Closet will be open from 9 AM till 12 Noon on the first Saturday of every month. The Food Pantry will be open at 9 AM on the fourth Thursday of every month.
We will also be a part of the Hugh “Block Party” to be held in Stephen City, VA on June 22, where I will be doing the “MR FUNTASTIC” Magic Show. I was a part of this event last year and it was an overwhelming success in the community. 
This is quite an undertaking here, but I know with God leading the way, and your continued prayers and financial support, we can accomplish great things in the name of Jesus! 
[bookmark: _GoBack]I am out of my comfort zone dealing with this Heroin problem here, but I have faith to believe that we are going to reach these people before it is too late. 


Reaching the Lost for Christ,
Evangelist David Whitacre

Contact Info:
Phone: (910) 703-5847
E-mail: eternal.life2007@yahoo.com
Website: www.eternalifeministries.com
Mailing Address: 51 Hokes Run
Inwood, WV 25428

